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30th September 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are excited to announce our very first after-school Autumn Celebration in our main hall.  

If you would like your child to attend our Autumn Celebration, tickets are £1 per child and 

are available to buy from the main office. For health and safety reasons, your child will not 

be able to come into the main hall without a ticket. The event is for Farnham pupils only. 

We are also planning to run a tuck shop at both celebrations where children can bring a 

small amount of money to buy drinks and snacks to enjoy. Due to some children with 

allergies, please do not send food or drinks from home. There will be dancing and games 

with prizes to be won!  

There will be two separate celebrations; 

Wednesday 23rd October for Years 1, 2 & 3 from 3.45pm to 4.45pm 

Thursday 24th October for Years 4, 5 & 6 from 3.45pm to 4.45pm 

Children can come wearing their own clothes - fancy dress is optional! 

All children must be collected from the main entrance by an adult at 4.45pm. No child will 

be allowed to walk home by themselves.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs S Keenan                                                                                                                                                        

Acting Headteacher 
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